
Office of the Auditor General New Zealand 
 
The Office of the Auditor-General formally supports the proposal to defer the effective date of NZ AS 1 
the Audit of Service Performance Information, for the reasons outlined in the submission. 
 
The Office supports the need to align the audit standard with the accounting standard for service 
performance reporting.  
 


